Sign at Bean Park

Daleena Green <dgreen@thebeanfoundation.org>

Tue 3/5/2024 1:03 PM

To:Michele Quinn <mquinn@ci.madras.or.us>

2 attachments (133 KB)

bench.jpeg; 3-IN-ROW-Kiosk-ECO-Design-Outdoor-Freestanding-Information-Message-Boards-Literature-Rack-353220_ec728761-d8a2-4664-9d3c-a28227fd0d6e_600x.jpeg;

Hi Michele,

The Bean Foundation is looking for a way to honor a couple of board members by telling the history of the Bean Foundation in an inspiring way on an informational sign, something like the attached, and a concrete bench engraved to honor the individual board members. I'm wondering if the City would be willing to allow us to place this at Bean Park? Or who I would need to discuss this with?

Thank you, Daleena

--

Daleena Green, Executive Director

The Bean Foundation dgreen@thebeanfoundation.org
541-316-0799

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



